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MEMORANDUM FOR: Dennis M. Crutchfield, Assistant Director [Division of PWR Licensing-B -

FROM: John F. Stolz, Project Director
' PWR Project Directorate #6

Division of PWR Licensing-B

SUBJECT: REVIEW 0F NUREG-0737, ITEM II.D.1 SUBMITTALS

In response to your menorandum of June 11, 1986 to F. Miraglia requesting
review of the proposed schedules for resolution of NUREG-0737, Item II.D.1
submittals, we concur with the schedules for the B&W plants as delineated in

,

Enclosure 2 of your memorandum with the exception of the schedule for AN0-1.
A request for additional information (RAI) for the AN0-1 review was forwarded
to the licensee on June 20, 1986 and we can expect to provide EG&G the
information response by August 22, 1986. Thus, we can expect a final TER for
the ANO-1 review from EG&G about September 7, 1986.

N . Stolz, DirectorJ F

WR Project Directorat .6
Div;sion of PWR Licensing-B
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